
Due to the inability to convene a quorum of its members, the March 23, 2006, meeting of the Nebraska 
Real Estate Appraiser Board was postponed.  Neb. Rev. Stat. §76-2222 (4) states four members are 
required to constitute a quorum in order to conduct official business. 

The meeting was rescheduled for Wednesday, April 5, 2006. The minutes will be posted as soon as they 
are approved. 


